
STAFF UPDATE FROM PRESIDENT PAUL CARLSEN – May 5, 2020 
 
 
Team LTC, 
 
As we begin to open campus to more students, faculty, and staff, we continue to take appropriate 
measures to protect the wellbeing of our students, ourselves, and our community. Of particular note is 
the training provided today to those folks “west of the bridge” as they prepare to host students starting 
tomorrow. Ryan Skabroud, Dean of Public Safety and Energy briefed faculty and staff on the process for 
checking students in and Brandon Sy, Public Safety Instructional Lab Specialist, briefed them on 
sanitization expectations. I appreciate how seriously everyone is taking the restrictions we have put in 
place when on campus.   
 
Thanks, Paul 

 
 

 


